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Dear Parents and Carers Next half term we have lots of exciting learning opportunities. We will be beginning our new topic Prehistoric Britain where we learn all about the changes from the Stone Age to the Iron Age and we can develop our historical and artistic skills. Please continue to make sure your child comes to school on time, in full school uniform, with their book bag and a warm, waterproof coat. Thanks again for your continued support.





Year Three 	     		Spring 1		   Horton Grange Primary School








English


In English, children will continue to read ‘Arthur and the Golden Rope’. We will use this to write a diary entry in the character’s perspective. We will be questioning the children using a range of questions and asking the children to explain their answer. We will continue to focus on sentence structure and writing grammatically correct sentences. We will also be asking the children to use more adventurous punctuation in their writing. 


We will be focusing on using our inference skills during Guided Reading lessons and reinforcing retrieval skills in a range of question formats. 








Spanish


Next half term, we will be learning all about animals in our Spanish lessons and beginning to use the new vocabulary in sentences. We will continue to reinforce previous learning in Spanish. 








Maths


In Maths, we will be focusing on fractions. This will be done practically to begin with to reinforce the concepts, before moving on to more abstract methods. We will also be developing our knowledge of 2D and 3D shapes and their different properties. We will continue to secure our knowledge of the 2x, 3x, 4x, 5x and 10x tables and will also begin to introduce the 6x and 8x tables. 


Science


In Science, we will continue to look at how light is formed and the different surfaces light reflects off. We will particularly focus on how and why shadows are formed.








PSHE


Next half term, we will be looking at physical health and wellbeing. The children will learn about how different branding can affect the choices people make. They will also learn how to identify healthy life choices when choosing different foods and drink.











Remember!


Homework, including spellings, are handed out on Wednesday and need to be returned on Monday. Spellings are tested on Wednesday.


Children receive raving reader points every time you sign to say you have read with your child at home. They should be reading their fluency book every day for a week but will also bring home a ‘Reading for Enjoyment’ book which they can change themselves every day if they wish. They also have access to ‘Bug Club’, where the books are pitched at the correct level of challenge for your child. Additionally, we encourage you to read a variety of materials you may have at home with your child: comics, books, newspapers etc. 











Art


In Art, we will be looking at cave paintings using our printing and collage skills. We will be inspired by aboriginal art and by modern street artists such as Banksy or graffiti artists.





Computing 


In Computing this half-term, we will be learning the importance of keeping personal information private. We will also be organising sequences to create programmes that manipulate sounds.


programmes manipulating sound.


Organising sequences to csound.





PE


Please ensure your child has the correct PE kit every week. They will need a white t-shirt, shorts or jogging bottoms and black trainers. This half term in PE, we will be focusing on games skills. They will begin look at football and developing coordination skills.  





RE


In Religious Education, we will be learning about different ideas about creation and suggest the meaning for stories. The children will learn how looking after the environment is linked to Creation stories.





History


Next half-term in History, we will be looking at the changes in Britain from the Stone Age to the Iron Age, we will be developing our historical enquiry skills. 











